
From: a4rodite@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of christie Andersen-Stewart
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:50:24 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Properly and equally funding education is hands down the best thing not only for our teachers and students but for
our community and ALL of our futures. We want to do all we can to give our growing community members the
skills to think critically, be self sufficient, and eventually give back and help others achieve the same. There are few
things more important than a properly and thorough education and for that we NEED funds.

Thank you
Christie
A parent who wants her children to succeed.

Sincerely,
christie Andersen-Stewart
4320 NE 54th Ave  Portland, OR 97218-2114
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